
 

 
 

Math Club at Lafayette 
 

Who: any student in grades 3, 4 or 5 who enjoys math 

 

What: an opportunity for mathematicians to get to together to play games, explore math 

concepts, and discuss ideas 

 

When: Wednesday mornings at 8 am in the Math Cave (Room 121) starting October 11th 

 

FAQ 
Can any student join Math Club? 

 

Yes! We welcome any student in grades 3, 4 or 5 who enjoys mathematics. Math Club is all 

about games and exploration so it’s a little more relaxed and not as intense as Math Team. 

We welcome students who may struggle in math, students who need an extra challenge, 

and everyone in between. We strive to make Math Club accessible and valuable to all 

learners.  

 

What type of material do the students work on? 

 

Math Club is all about games and explorations that go beyond what students learn in the 

math classroom. We may play games such as Contig or Hex, explore ideas like Pascal’s 

triangle and coordinate graphing, or construct things like pentominoes and origami.  

 

Is there homework for Math Club? 

 

There is no homework but we love it when kids spread the math love at home and tell you 

about what we work on. We also hope to have a webpage with links to our activities so stay 

tuned! 

 

Can my 4th or 5th grader do both Math Club and Math Team? 

 

Yes of course! Most students choose one or the other but we always have a few who just 

can’t get enough.  

 

 

Scan this QR code to be added to our mailing list ->  

 

 

 
 


